From: Eleanor Broadbent

To: West Burton Solar Project

Cc: Cottam Solar Project

Subject: West Burton Solar and Cottam Solar Project Examination
Date: 22 August 2023 17:12:14

To whom it may concern,

Pushing through the examination of both projects separately but so close together (Just one
or two days apart) is not in line with what we were initially informed of, that the two
would be examined on completely separate timelines.

A gap of even a month or two (though more would be preferable) would allow for
individuals and groups to have time to put forward their concerns.

By having both so close together it robs the public of extra, vital, time to respond and
divides people between the two projects.

Allowing either for the developments to be examined as one, or if not, a reasonable time
apart, would bring some level of relief during a stressful time for many.

If this is at all possible, you would have the gratitude of a good number of local people
whose lives are going to be greatly impacted if these projects go forward as planned.

-Yours sincerely,
Eleanor Broadbent
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